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School Nurse Visit
3pm on Tuesday 24th February

 The School Nurse is holding a hub at the end of the 
school day.This is a very informal opportunity for 
parents to come into school to ask any questions 

they may have on healthy eating, behaviour, sleep 
etc. Please go to the Reception Classroom after 

school finishes.

Dear Parents
We have been really impressed this week by the 
ability of our children to speak confidently about a 
subject of their interest for two minutes. We have 

found out lots of interesting information about your 
children’s hobbies and interests.

Those that would like to take part in the GSP 
Oracy Project had the opportunity to take part in 

school heats this week. Henry H, Year 3 and 
Darcey, Year 5, will be able to compete against 

other schools in Gloucestershire later in the year.

Fridays - Netball Club
We are delighted to be 
able to offer children in 

Years 3 and 4 the 
opportunity to join our 

Netball Club.
If your child is interested 

please ensure they 
collect a letter and return 

the attached slip.

PAWS Success Story
Our PAWS has some very important aims. The 

activities are designed to be purposeful activities that 
can be done without school. The point of this is to 
demonstrate to children that learning takes place 

everywhere and not just in the school day. 
The Hawker family have really impressed us all. They 

have 4 children in the school. They have 
demonstrated how they can work together on a task 

to all achieve an outcome matched to the expectation 
for their age group. Well done, Hawker family! 

Edward Munch
The Scream

Restyled by the Hawker 
Family. Notice they are  
standing on the bridge. 

Just like the original 
painting.





Congratulations!
The girls football team won 5-0 against Finlay Community School this afternoon.. Liv scored 4 and Flo scored 1. We are 

now through to the next round of the cup, at home next Wednesday.

____________________________________________________

Dates for the Spring Term
Tuesday 14th February

NCMP Screening (Vision, height and weight) for Reception and Year 6
3pm - Drop in Hub - Please come and seek support from any family issue that is worrying you- diet, sleep, behavior

Wednesday 15th February 
9am-11am - You are invited to a session about Children’s Mental Health. This is organised through Family Learning. 

Please come and understand how best you can support your child.

Monday 20th February- Friday 24th February- Half Term

Thursday 2nd March
World Book Day

Bring your favourite book to share. The teachers will swap classes to read their favourite stories to the children.
Monday 13th March

Year 5/6 Music Festival- Cheltenham Town Hall 10am-12pm

Tuesday 14th March - Friday 17th March
Year 6 Residential

Friday 17th March
Comic Relief- Red Nose Day

PAWS- Art Exhibition entries in

   Tuesday 21st March
Parents’ Evening

(3.20pm -6.00pm – online)

  Wednesday 22nd March
Parents’ Evening

(4.00 pm - 7.00pm – Face to face)

   Friday 24th March
PAWS in / Egg entries in

School Disco
       Friday 31st March – Term finishes at 2pm- Easter Holiday

Year 2 Parents SATs Meeting KS1
Tuesday 7th March at 9am

Miss Sugden and Mrs Blake will be hosting a session for parents to explain all about the National 
Curriculum tests your child will be taking in the summer term. They will guide you through the 

process, what  the results are used for and how you can support your child at home.
We want this year to stress free and part of normal daily practice. The more informed you are, the 

better position you will be in to ensure we can do this.




